
 

PTP Meeting Minutes – May 1, 2019 

 
 
PTP Officers: 
  

President – Blessing Enekwe 
Vice President – Jacqueline Kautzer 
Secretary – Patricia Woodwell 
Treasurer – Hilary Sazama 
 
 

WELCOME address by PTP President – Welcome to the last meeting of the year! Thank you all for being so engaged 
and committed to our CYC Community. A few brief reminders from those that could not be here:  

�x Service Points!  Don’t forget about fulfilling your service points for the year – we still have a few ways for you 
to earn those points – the 



 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Music with Mr. M 



 
�x PTP Officer positions (10 service points) – 



 
FAMILIES READ program (Ms. Anne Daniel, CYC Asst. Director & Becca Rapoport, Chair) – Welcome back to Mrs. 
Daniel!  Thank you to Becca for assisting for the past two years and a huge thank you to the teachers who stepped in 
while Ms. Daniel was out to keep the program going.  The program will continue for a few more weeks so there is still 




